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We’re upgrading your digital experience!
 We are thrilled to announce that a new and improved Aspen

FCU online banking and mobile app is launching January 12th to
bring you faster, smarter, and more secured banking.

🛠 What You Need to Know:
✅ Your current app will need to be updated starting January 12th

✅ Joint owners, CPA’S, Co-Borrowers and authorized signers are now able to create their own logins!

 ✅ You’ll need to download/update our new app from the App Store or Google Play

 ✅ Bill Pay will be changing, and you’ll need to re-enter your bill pay information & payees

 ✅ Be prepared to update login info and re-establish account settings

🔔 How to Prepare:
Watch your email, our website, and social media for updates

Make note of all current Bill Pay payees and schedules
Have your member number and personal info handy on January 12th

💡Why the Change?

 This upgrade is all about improving your experience — easier

navigation, better features, and enhanced security.

Thank you for growing with us.

 We can’t wait for you to see what’s next!
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